
 
 

 

Mike Hourigan 

Hourigan & Associates 

 

 

Dear Mike: 

 

 

Thank you for presenting Riding the Waves Without Getting Wet to our audience of 

automobile dealers and owners.  

 

Mike, as our closing speaker you delivered just the right message to send our members 

off on a good foot, and I have received numerous compliments. The audience liked the 

fact that you were familiar with the auto industry and tailored the program for them. 

 

In addition to a terrific presentation you were easy to work with and that means a lot to an 

association executive. 

 

I look forward to working with you in the future. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Diane Turner 

Executive Vice President  


